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Dear Children, 

Daily Update 

 

I hope that you have had a good week. I know the teachers have spoken to a lot of your 

Mums and Dads and that some of you will be returning to school on Monday. I can’t wait 

to see you as I have missed you all so much. I will send your Mums and Dad the 

guidance again so that they know what to do. For those children staying at home I will 

still write to you every day and your teachers will continue to set you work. 

 

I have the lovely Finance Officer coming into school today. She checks every month on 

how I spend the money in school. She always says I spend too much money on nice 

things for the children. I have spent loads of money on the beautiful new Early Years 

playground, nice rugs and things for the new building so I am going to be in loads of 

trouble today! So I have a plan. I am going to let Bruno and Sylvester out of their 

cages and then we will have to spend so much time catching them that she won’t have 

time to tell me off! Do you think that is a good plan? 

 

Well I have to go as I have to make sure that I am ready for my meeting with Gemma 

from Finance. I also need to have a chat with Bruno and Sylvester and tell them what 

they have to do in my cunning plan to distract Gemma! 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Ms Clacy 

 

 


